
 

       

    

 
 
 
 
 
October 11, 2016 
 
Dear Hoover Middle Parent/Guardian: 
 
With Halloween dress-up day on Monday, October 31st, it is imperative 
that you note this important message regarding your child’s Halloween 
costume (if they choose to dress up).   
 
While we annually invite all students and staff to dress up, we have some 
special guidelines for all to follow.  We are asking that all students and 
staff members refrain from wearing any costume that does not comply 
with the District Dress Code Policy, i.e., hats, pajama bottoms, slippers, 
inappropriate messages, revealing clothing, etc.   
 
Additionally, any props such as weapons, backpacks, full face painting, 
masks, gloves and/or any costume components containing latex are not 
permitted. 
 
We will once again have a contest for best costumes during the students’ 
lunch period.  Staff will choose the winners and award them prizes, 
courtesy of the PTA. 
 
Following these important guidelines will ensure that safety is maintained.  
Thank you in advance for supporting our efforts! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Persico 
Principal 
 
 
 

Remember: 
 No Masks/Hats 

 No FULL Face Painting 
 No Gloves 

 NO PROPS-WEAPONS 
 No Latex 

 NO VIOLATIONS OF DRESS CODE 
Thank you! 

 


